
Dear All,
  I hope you had a restful and enjoyable half-term
break! There were signs of spring appearing with a
couple of sunny days! 
As we step into the second spring term, we are excited
for the learning, activities, and events ahead. Our 
children have returned with great enthusiasm and we
look forward to supporting them in making the most of
the opportunities this term has to offer.
Please keep an eye on upcoming newsletters for
important dates and updates. As always, thank you for
your continued support – together, we can ensure a
fantastic term for our students!
                            Best wishes,
                               Donna Young
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And now I give you a new commandment: love one another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another. If you
have love for one another, then everyone will know that you are my disciples.’ John 13:34-35

Our Value this term is Trust.
In our worship times we will be

discussing what we mean by trust,
how we use trust in our lives and

reflecting on the value. We will be 
using biblical teachings to help 

explore the value. 
Jeremiah 17:7-8: "Blessed is the one

who trusts in the Lord, whose
confidence is in him" 

 
       

Attendance
As always, we are striving for all our pupils to have excellent

attendance. School begins at 8.40 am so all children should be in their
class by then. If your child is ill, please let the office know by 9.30 am
on the day so that we can register them as absent. Thank you for your

support with this.
.

                        

Parents Evenings
Later this term we will be holding our parents evenings. You will be receiving information shortly on how
to book your appointment online.



24th February- Term 4 begins
27th February- Yr 2 trip to Salisbury

museum
28th February- Hockey Festival

10th March-Yr 4 trip to Paultons Park
13th March- Yr 5 trip to Hampton Court

Palace
18th and 20th March- Parents Evenings

18th March- Yr 2 trip to Roche Court
24th March- Yr 1 trip to Hawk Conservancy

25th March- Reception class trip to
Salisbury library

1st April- Easter walk
3rd April- Easter workshop day

4th April- Easter service in church
End of term-normal time collection

Dates for your diary

PTA Coffee Morning
Our friendly PTA hold a regular Friday

morning coffee morning straight after drop
off. Everyone is welcome -enjoy a coffee 

and a chat.

Reminders
The weather is unpredictable at the 
moment so please make sure your

child brings a labelled coat to school.
PE kits should be in school, including

appropriate footwear so that they can join 
in PE safely.

Please can you ensure that no jewellery 
is worn in school and that hair is tied 

back.
Healthy snacks can be eaten at 

playtimes.
Thank you!

Netton Class Trip to Salisbury Museum
Year 2 visited Salisbury Museum this week and

had a fantastic time!


